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Insect-Sorting-Event on Tuesdays from 18.00 to 20.30


Are you interested in knowing, what insects are flying in the southern Black Forest?

We need help for sorting insect collected with flight interception traps and it gives you a great opportunity to learn about the local insect fauna. Knowledge in insect order are requested.

We would meet on Tuesdays at 18.00 in the Herderbau (Nature lab on the first floor). Please let me (nathalie.keller@wildlife.uni-freiburg.de) know if you are interested. Please send me your email address, a phone number and note in the doodle at which date you can participate: 

http://doodle.com/poll/vrz3e7m2pkn7a35g
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The first two dates (30 May and 6 June) are planned to get a short official introduction to the lab and then start working with the samples. However, there is the possibility to start later than these two dates.

We will offer some snacks and beverages as reward and a lot of fun and experience.

It would be great if many of you could be part of this event.

Best wishes,
Nathalie & Anna
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